
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO: All Principals 
 

FROM: Daisy Naya, Controller 
 

SUBJECT:       2022-23 School Financial Report 
 

Senate Bill 1546 enacted by the 1997 Legislature requires school districts to report 
certain financial information, in the form of a school financial report, to 
parents/guardians. 

 
To comply with this mandate, we have placed a copy of your 2022-23 school 
financial report on the dadeschools.net/schools’ information web page  
https://www3.dadeschools.net/SchoolInformation (Please use Google Chrome to 
open the link, not all web browsers are supported). You will need to search for 
your school, and the report will be under the Resources section, School Financial 
Report link. The attached letter from the Superintendent and the single report 
page pertaining to your school must be distributed to the students’ parents or 
guardians. The purpose of this report is to better inform parents and the public 
concerning how revenues were spent to operate the school during the prior 
school year. 

 
This report was compiled from the District’s financial records and the FEFP 
Program Cost Report data provided to the Florida Department of Education. Any 
questions regarding this report should be directed to the Office of the Controller, 
Cost and Business Services, at hernandezs2@dadeschools.net. 

 

This is a mandatory requirement that must be met without exception. Thus, your 
full cooperation is necessary to fully comply with this mandate. 

 
 
 

 
DO NOT MAKE A COPY OF THIS NOTICE, WHICH IS 

PROVIDED FOR YOUR INFORMATION ONLY. 

THE ATTACHED LETTER AND REPORT MUST BE 
DISTRIBUTED TO THE STUDENTS’ 

PARENTS OR GUARDIANS 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww3.dadeschools.net%2FSchoolInformation&amp;data=04%7C01%7C%7C1ea5378cca9745aafda208d91fa6b729%7C4578f68f86cd4af9b31793e3826ca0f5%7C0%7C0%7C637575623155648410%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=GiX0op%2BKxGhfjC1H8JbXVVktLuU3wHxzjTm1b1S%2Fo%2Fk%3D&amp;reserved=0
mailto:hernandezs2@dadeschools.net

